

2 October 2013

Mr James Lochead fyi-request-1173-5c9e24b0@requests.fyi.org.nz]

Dear Mr Lochead

Official Information Request

Thank you for your request of 30 September 2013, asking for information relating to ACC's funding of therapy.

You requested:

- a copy of ACC's policy not to fund vision training and the information used in support of this.
- Also, why would this not be considered complimentary (sic) therapy as the ACC fund some complimentary (sic) therapies

ACC is currently working on your request and will be in touch with you as soon as possible, and certainly by 29 October 2013.

Enclosed information

The enclosed information sheet, *Requesting Official Information*, tells you about the legislation and the process we follow when looking into requests for official information. I'd appreciate if you could advise at your earliest convenience if you no longer wish to receive the information requested.

Please contact me at anna.mildenhall@acc.co.nz if you would like to talk about this letter.

Yours sincerely

Anna Mildenhall

Senior Advisor, Government Services